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1. The DEPUTY CHAIR (David DAVIS), Page 30  

Question asked: 
The DEPUTY CHAIR (David DAVIS): Yes. Well, you might want to do that work. 
We would certainly be interested. The other thing is energy costs. Have you 
looked at the movement in energy costs across the last five years, for 
example? 

Carol JEFFS: For our own council? 

The DEPUTY CHAIR: For your council, yes – council costs. 

Carol JEFFS: We are currently totally net zero with our energy provision, so – 

The DEPUTY CHAIR: That is different from costs. 

Carol JEFFS: Do you know? 

Allison SOUTHWELL: Not off the top of my head. 

The DEPUTY CHAIR: You can take it on notice. 

Response: Over the past four full financial years we have experienced an 
overall cost increase of 20%, which has been managed carefully with 
collaborative contracts for electricity. Significant impacts have been felt with 
Public Lighting increasing 55% over this four-year period and water 30% 

 


